
 

 

 

Office Information & Contacts 

Church Hours:  Tuesday - Thursday 

      9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Phone: 780-986-4119   

Email: office@ebenezercrc.com  

Website: www.ebenezercrc.com  

Council Clerk Email: clerk@ebenezercrc.com  

Deacons Email: deacons@ebenezercrc.com 

Bulletin Announcement Deadline:  Thursday, 10:00 am 

Denominational News & Resources 
 

TODAY DEVOTIONALS - The September/October Today Devotional Books have arrived and are      

available to be picked up at the welcome desk.   

THE BANNER - Copies of The Banner (from April - September) are available to be picked up at the       

welcome desk. 

 

Deacon’s Corner 
THIS WEEK’S OFFERING:  Safe Church Ministry  is a resource for churches to prevent abuse and to 

respond where it has occurred.   Synod has encouraged each classis to have a Safe Church Team 

made up of representatives from each church.  This team assists with education and helps promote 

action with compassion and justice.  The Safe Church Team also acts as a resource to the churches, 

fulfilling three important mandates: awareness,  education, and support.  The Team can also assist as 

an advisory panel. For more info see crcna.org/safechurch   

NEXT WEEK:  Days for Girls celebrates the inherent worth and dignity of each girl and woman.  This is 

done by providing sustainable feminine hygiene solutions and health education.  Days for Girls Cana-

da works with Days for Girls International towards the goal of every woman in the world having access 

to feminine hygiene kits and training girls and women to sew these kits.  
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CALL TO WORSHIP  &    OPENING PRAYER 

 SONG —  Ancient of Days 

     Light of the World 

GOD'S GREETING  

 SONG —  Because He Lives 

TIME OF CONFESSION    

 SONG —  The Lord’s Prayer   

PRAYER OF ASSURANCE 

 SONG —  Cornerstone 

ANNOUNCEMENTS   &  CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER 

 THANK OFFERING 

  1 - Ebenezer Ministries 2 -  Safe Church Ministry 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 

SCRIPTURE — Matthew 6:5-15  

SERMON —  "Prayer and Relationship"  
 

PRAYER OF RESPONSE 

 SONG —  Shout to the North 
 

PARTING BLESSING   & CLOSING SONG  — O Praise the Name (Anastasis) 

Welcome 
Ebenezer is now livestreaming our church services. To access the Livestream, visit 

our website: https://www.ebenezercrc.com and click on the Livestream button 

that appears at the top of the page. 

Church Family 

Congratulations to Pete and Bea V who will celebrate 30 years of marriage this week. May God con-

tinue to bless your marriage and family. 

 

Please remember our teachers and students as they continue to adjust to school this fall. We pray 

for safety, courage and joy amidst unusual circumstances. 

 

A Note from the B Family: Our sincere thanks to all who contributed and made Mom's/Oma's funeral 

service a memorable celebration of her life. Thank you to those who attended the service or watched 

online. Also, thank you for all the cards, flowers and condolences. 

 

 If you are experiencing physical or emotional difficulties, please speak to  

Pastor Jason, your district Elder, a Deacon or contact the church office.  

We want to support you in your journey.   

We pray that God will provide you with peace, comfort and healing. 

Our Volunteers 
WORSHIP TEAM:  Renee/Susan         NEXT WEEK:  Kerry Anne  

PROJECTION & AUDIO:  Pete/Wes        NEXT WEEK:   Mike / Nicole     

Ministry Updates 

SUNDAY SCHOOL AT EBENEZER! We are now registered for the Dwell Digital curriculum. Check out 

the website at: https://dwell.faithaliveresources.org  If you are interested in using this material with your 

kids at home, download the Free Sessions. If you’d like to continue to receive weekly Lessons, please 

contact the office. We can set you up as a Teacher so that you can access the weekly lesson. Or if 

you’d rather receive a weekly PDF, we can do that too! And guess what? There is more good news! 

The Dwell curriculum covers kids from preschool through Grade 8! As a parent you have full access to 

this wide range of material. We are excited about these new possibilities. We are here to serve your 

family! Please contact the office or Joanne K if you have questions or want to get signed up. 

FRIENDSHIP VOLUNTEERS PLEASE COME to our Drive In Meet and Greet of our Friends on Monday 

evening, September 28th from 7:00-8:00 pm. We will have a drive by and then mentors will have a safe 

social distance visit with their Friend, who will remain in their vehicle. Please remember a mask and a 

card for your Friend. Please let Carolyn or Wendy know if you cannot be there. We hope to see many 

Friends, they are missing us as we are missing them!  

COFFEE BREAK DRIVE-BY The day is here! Come out this Wednesday morning, September 30th, any-

time between 9:30-11am. We will have a gift for you and any kiddos in tow. Please RSVP so we can 

order the right number of treats! Thank you. 

https://www.ebenezercrc.com/

